Solicitation for Sealed Bids

The City of Clare is soliciting bids for two roofing projects. Bidders may bid on one or both projects.
Bids must include all elements of work stipulated within the Requests For Proposal; Proposals
must be signed by an authorized representative of the bidder; bids must be submitted in a sealed
envelope clearly marked as Sealed Bid-City of Clare Roof Projects, and shall be submitted to
arrive at Clare City Hall, 202 West Fifth Street, Clare, Michigan, 48617, no later than 10:00 am,
May 31, 2023, at which time the bids will be opened. Postmarks will not be accepted.

Questions regarding the Clare Municipal Airport Terminal roof should be directed to Airport
Manager, Gary Todd @ 989-802-2005. Questions regarding the Clare Public Safety Police
Department roof should be directed to Police Chief, David Saad @ 989-429-9179.

The City of Clare reserves the right to accept and/or reject any and/or all bids and is an equal
opportunity provider and employer.
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